



Want to do more to support Templed Hills? Here are some ideas.

- **Send a child to summer camp.** You could set up a scholarship fund at your church or pay for a child to go. Camps range from \$170 to \$485 per camper and make a great summer fundraiser for churches.
- Consider volunteering at camp. We could use your help as camp counselors, kitchen helpers, RN/MD/EMT's, housekeepers, maintenance helpers and more! New volunteers can fill out this interest indicator to get started. If you've volunteered before, contact your camp director and let them know you are excited to come back!
- Apply to work at camp or spread the word about joining our team. We are looking for adult
 applicants who want to live and work at camp for June and July. Many positions available;
 click here for more information.
- Promote camp outside the church walls! Does your local coffee shop, library, or other public
 hangout have a bulletin board for upcoming events? Then we've got the flyer for you.
 Download and print a flyer you can post in your community by clicking here.
- Educate people about the power of camp, generally, and Templed Hills, in particular. Click here to read more about "Why Summer Camps are Key to Raising Kids Right" and click <a href=here to learn more about how Templed Hills Summer Camp is a special experience where we gather and learn how-to live in community, growing as faithful disciples and responsible stewards, following Jesus' call to extravagantly love all God's children and creation.
- Make a donation to Camp 2.0, click here. Camp 2.0 launched in 2020 to help offset costs from reduced attendance due to the pandemic. We continue to live in an uncertain time for in-person gatherings and have had fluctuations in camp attendance because of it. But with Camp 2.0, you can help us cover the ongoing costs of camp that we incur whether we have hundreds of campers or dozens of campers. Your donation keeps our facilities clean and repaired, our programs supplied, and our necessary staff employed. NOTE: We've elected to keep 2022 camp fees at 2021 rates so that camp can remain accessible to more people. That's just another reason why your donation matters more than ever!

Please contact Jill Frey, Executive Director of Outdoor Ministries at jill@heartlanducc.org or call 749-901-0734, if you have any questions or would like to schedule a visit to your congregation or community.